

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 8:36 AM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Suzanne

Last Name - Bartholomew

Organization Name -

Comment - I support expansion of Medicaid in VA. Lack of access to good medical care due to lack of financial resources is a barrier for all Virginians to improve our economy. Those who can afford insurance are paying for the more expensive care of the uninsured. We must move away from the attitude of "I've got mine" and ignoring the needs of others. Everyone has a right to basic healthcare.